
CAPSS Release Notes: June 2016 

On June 15, 2016 changes were made to the CAPSS system allowing for more user- friendly 

functionality.  Below are the major points outlining the most recent changes: 

 A link has been added to the CAPSS Welcome Page to provide the user with the latest 

release notes and Information    

 Fixed a bug in the system which resulted in multiple license expiration emails being sent 

daily. Users will receive an email reminder at the 60, 30 and 10 day milestone 

 The API Proposal document has been posted on the Attorney General’s Public Internet 

Website  

Next Planned Release:  

The following changes will be included in the next release tentatively scheduled to be delivered 

no sooner than Mid-August 2016. 

 New Article  

 The DOJ article table will continue to be utilized for the online form and the xml bulk 

upload; however, if the new article is not on the table, users may type in the full name 

of the article and submit  

 CAPSS team will review new articles and determine if they require tabling 

 New articles added to CAPSS will be updated to the Article Table on a weekly basis and 

available on the AG’s Public Internet website  

Customer Identification: 

 The 10 year date validation will be removed from the Date of Issue for all ID types 

 Dates submitted must be in the correct date format (mm/dd/yyyy or for bulk uploads 

mm-dd-yyyy) or blank 

 The Expiration Year must be a 4 digit number or blank 

 Date of Issue must be prior to or in same year of Expiration  

 If the customer ID utilized does not contain a Date of Issue or Expiration Year – one or 

the other may be left blank, however both fields cannot be blank 

 Addition of “OTHER” will be included in the list of ID types  

 If using “OTHER” ID type the State and Country data fields may be left blank or if 

entered will be validated against respective state and country tables 
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Miscellaneous: 

 

 The Property Description field will be expanded to allow for 300 characters 

 The updated XML specifications will be available on the AG’s website soon 
 

Meetings: 

The most recent webinar was held on June 1, 2016 which was a follow-up meeting to the April 

27th Teleconference.  Included in this discussion were the comments and feedback received 

from the CAPSS users.  

Next API meeting will be tentatively scheduled for July. 


